Mr.

Martin Wanless

Plans & Research Team
Scottish Borders Council
Newton St. Boswells
TD6 0SA

Dear Mr. Wanless,
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4 January 2014

Scottish Borders Proposed Local Development Plan

Thank you for your letter of 17th December.

We do not feel that you have answered our questions/concerns.

You say that the base map accurately identifies the site boundary. We believe this is

incorrect.

Are the 4 existing houses not OUTSIDE this boundary, as they have already been built? At
least 2 of them are on land which has been bought privately.

In our view, the brown shaded area should have been reduced to show this. Why is the
shading out of date? We assume the shading is not applied by the Ordnance Survey.

Do the existing 4 houses reduce the indicative site capacity from 24 to 207?

We feel Scottish Borders Council should update their records before they send out

notification of a proposed local development plan.

Yours Sincerely,

Anne Lenz-Young

Roderick Younc




